
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
              Robberies 
              District 019 (Town Hall)  
 
About the Crime: 
 
This alert gives notice to citizens residing in District 019 of recent robberies that 
occurred on July 8th and July 10th. In these incidents, the offenders approached the 
victims from behind and used force to rob them. Times and locations are listed 
below: 
 

• 900 block of W. Cornelia on July 8, 2015 at 4:10 am. 

 
• 900 block of W. George on July 8, 2015 at 4:00 am. 

 
About the Offenders: 
 

• In the incident on Cornelia, both offenders were described as being black 
males between 20-30 yoa, wearing dark clothing. 

• In the incident on George, the offender was described as a male black, 
approximately 30 yoa, 5'09, 170 lbs, wearing a black leather jacket and light 
stone washed jeans. 

 
What you can do:  
 

• Always be aware of your surroundings. 

• Report suspicious activity immediately. 

• If you are confronted by an assailant, remain calm.  

• Remember any unique physical characteristics (scars, tattoos, missing teeth, 
etc) and vehicle descriptions such as make, model, color and license plate 
number. 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene when possible 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
(312) 744-8263 

RD#s HY332092, HY334687  
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